

Telephone (603) 673-8855, ext. 213 Fax (603) 673-8136

TOWN OF BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE

P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street BROOKLINE, NH 03033-0360

Selectboard@brooklinenh.us

http://www.brooklinenh.us

Non-Public Minutes-2 Selectboard June 20, 2022

Committee members present at the meeting: Eddie Arnold, Brendan Denehy, Dana Ketchen, Steve Russo, Ed Perry (by phone) along with Town Administrator Scott Butcher.

Eddie asked Scott to update the Board on the transition progress between the ingoing and outgoing Town Administrators. Scott stated that the transition was going well and felt that having Tad around has been extremely helpful in getting up to speed. He also stated that the Town Administrator Task Book that Tad had developed was an extremely valuable tool. When asked if there were any obstacles or surprises so far, Scott stated there weren't any. The only issue encountered so far was the Building Inspector raising the issue of at least two properties that never received final inspections or Certificates of Occupancy. After some discussion, the Board requested that the Building Inspector be invited to the next meeting to discuss the issue.

Minutes submitted by Scott Butcher

Ed Perry

Éddie Arnold

Dana Ketchen

Brendan Denehy

Steve Russo